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I have worked on a variety of specific projects this year, working individually and with other members of the 

LEC, including: 

 Preparation and dissemination of a document that provides background and specific information that can be 

used by faculty to review and judge the contents of their SWF document (accompanied by the Collective 

Agreement).  This document was announced to faculty and a meeting was held to go over its contents in the 

fall of 2015 at multiple campuses.  The document has been posted to the Local 653 webpage. 

 

 Preparation of documents to summarize the faculty at Northern College for the Building Local Capacity 

workshop that was hosted by OPSEU CAAT-A and OPSEU in Sudbury, Ontario, in April, 2016.   

 

 Participation in the Building Local Capacity workshop that was hosted by OPSEU CAAT-A and OPSEU in 

Sudbury, Ontario, in April, 2016, including providing a brief report back to the LEC. 

 

 A brief summary of the faculty at Northern College for year to year comparisons. 

 

 

I have worked on a variety of general projects this year, working individually and with other members of the 

LEC, including: 

 Awareness building based on emails, personal communications, and information that has come from 

organized labour and OPSEU. 

 

 

 

 

Warren Schaffer 

2nd Vice President – Local 653 

May 5, 2016 

 


